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3rd November 2022 

 

Dear Parents,  

  

On Friday 18th November it is Children in Need! As a school, we feel it is 

important to recognise the important work this charity does by running a few 

events at school. However, we also know the impact that the cost of living 

crisis is having on families at the moment. Therefore, we have planned 

activities in mind to reduce the cost to yourselves.  

  

 

 

The theme this year is ‘Spotacular’. On Friday 18th November:  

  

• Children can come dressed in their pyjamas for the day with 

            slippers/dressing gowns etc. If they are spotty, great! If not, any pyjamas will do. There will be  

            staff on the gate collecting any donations (we are not putting an amount on this, just donate  

            whatever you can afford). 

• Children can use face paint to make themselves spotty. 

• There will be a wake and shake in the playground in the morning – donations welcome. 

• Name the Pudsey bear competition – 20p suggested donation. 

• Mr Batchelor vs Mr Allen – the rematch! Donations at lunchtime on the playground. 

• Run at lunchtime – a donation to join in. 

• Guess the baby – school staff are bringing in photos of themselves as babies, donation to  

            guess which adult the baby is. 

  

If you have any Children in Need outfits which your children have grown out of, we would welcome 

these being donated to school.   

  
Kind Regards  
  

Mrs Lucy Brice  

Assistant Principal 

 
 


